
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Bob Cook <BCook@scag.gov>

Date: 11/17/2016 10:56:19 AM
Subject: federal law suits

Bob –
 
Do you have, or can you create, a list of the lawsuits the State is a party to that involves a federal agency? For 
example, the DOL lawsuits.   Trying to get a handle on lawsuits over existing agency policies, because with the 
administration change policies may roll back.  Wanting to get a grasp on this and what the field looks like.
 
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
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